

State of Utah

Department of Environmental Quality

Dianne R. Nielson, Ph.D. Executive Director

> William J. Sinclair Deputy Director

> > December 15, 2006

Tim Wood, Executive Vice President USANA Health Sciences 3838 W Parkway Boulevard Salt Lake City, Utah 84120

JON M. HUNTSMAN, JR.
Governor

GARY HERBERT
Lieutenant Governor

Dear Mr. Wood:

Congratulations and welcome to Clean Utah. Your application successfully passed the compliance screen by the Utah Department of Environmental Quality, the Salt Lake Valley Health Department, and the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency.

We list all of our Clean Utah participants on the DEQ website (<a href="www.deq.utah.gov/cleanutah">www.deq.utah.gov/cleanutah</a>). We will add USANA to our Entry Level members and include a copy of this letter and of your application. Please contact Renette Anderson at either 536-4478 or <a href="mailto:renetteanderson@utah.gov">renetteanderson@utah.gov</a> and let her know if you have a website you'd like us to include on this page. She will also assist you with any other questions you may have regarding the Clean Utah program.

I understand that Sonja Wallace has spoken with you about Environmental Management Systems (or EMS.) Businesses who complete this process find that it not only helps environmental performance, it often results in financial savings due to process improvements. If you are interested in developing an EMS, Sonja will assist you. Once your EMS has been in place for one complete cycle, please consider applying to our Partner Level. This is the level where the incentives and formal recognition, including use of the Clean Utah logo, become available to participants.

Again, welcome. We look forward to continued association with USANA Health Sciences.

Best Regards,

Dianne R. Nielson, Ph.D.

**Executive Director** 

ce: Renette Anderson, DEO

Royal DeLegge, Salt Lake Valley Environmental Health

Mary Byrne, EPA Region 8